
Ken Long 
Project Engineer 

The Walt Disney Company 
500 S. Buena Vista St. 

Burbank, CA  91521 
818-460-7299 (office) 

818-460-5948 (fax) 
 
August 23, 2005 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Experimental Radio Service 
PO Box 358320 
Pittsburgh, PA  15251-5320 
 
 Re: Application for 3.5 GHz experimental license 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 On behalf of The Walt Disney Company, New Technology & New Media, we are hereby 
submitting an application for an experimental radio license in accordance with section 5.55(b) of 
the Federal Communication’s Rules. Included with the filing is a narrative statement explaining 
the scope of operation, labeled as Exhibit 1.  Please contact me at the above number should you 
have any questions or need anything else to complete this filing.  Thank you. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Kenneth Long 
 
        Kenneth Long 


